
WRH Recycling Program Tip  - Did you know that ‘clam shells’   
(the plastic container sandwiches/salads come in) are not recyclable? 

Only plastic bottles can be placed in our recycle boxes —remember to check the neck!  
The spout must be smaller than the bottle.   

Campaign for CT Scanner is Launched! 

Medical Lab (The People behind the Results) 

Windsor Regional Hospital Celebrates our Volunteers 

Administrative Assistants Day is April 25    
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Windsor Regional Hospital recently hosted a reception to celebrate the installation of a 64 slice scanner in the Diagnostic 
Imaging Department. On Wednesday, April 18th at 10:30 a.m. in Ambulatory Care, the Dragon Boat Festival organizers 
will be announcing a major commitment to this project—Everyone is welcome.  Efforts to raise funds for the Scanner are 
ongoing—watch for a special Gardening Raffle. For more information contact the WRH Foundation office at 52005.  

 
National Medical Laboratory Professionals Week is April 22nd to the 28th. It is  an opportunity to  increase the 
understanding of and appreciation for clinical laboratory personnel. Medical Labs play a vital role in health care. 
Check out WRH’s display next week in the Met Campus Lobby.  

 

The recipe for perpetual ignorance is to be satisfied with  
your opinions and content with your knowledge.  
                                                  Elbert Hubbard, US Author  

April 15th through the 22nd is National Volunteer Week. It is a time for us to recognize and show appreciation to all of 
our  Volunteers.   Windsor Regional  Hospital has over  400  volunteers who  perform a variety  of tasks at  both 
Campuses.   Over 40,000 volunteer hours were logged last year. Take a minute to thank volunteers in your area for 
their contribution. 

We Care—Recycle Program 

April 25th is Administrative Assistants Day. This day (originally called Secretaries Day) was first celebrated in 1952 
in the United States. In 1998 it was changed to Administrative Assistants Day to represent the full range  of Admin-
istrative positions that exist.   Appreciation is extended to all Windsor Regional Hospital Administrative Assistants.  
 

Last year recycle boxes were placed on various floors around both the Met and Western Campus and the response 
has been very positive. Each of us can do more to help make this program be successful—for instance, any paper 
that is not confidential in nature can be placed in the recycle boxes instead of shredding. This will cut down our 
costs and contribute to reducing the ‘footprint’ the Hospital makes on this earth.  
 


